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"Papers by five generations of Warren Family, Boston". 

My dear Osler, 

58, Beacon Street, 
Boston. 

February 11, 1914. 

Your '.l{et,ter in regard to the coming of Dr. :Mo nod of Paris 
duly received. I have written to Dr . .lrnold, the Dean of the 
Post Graduate School, about it and I will look him up when he gets 
to this country. 

I am forwarding you by registered mail, through Little Brown 
& Company, sa?q)les of the work of five generations of the Warren 
fa.i-nily, in response to your request. I have put in autog:ra.phs 
of each one of the parties concerned. I was sorry not to be 
able to get John Warren's "Mercurial Practice". I have only one 
copy and there was no duplicate at the 1Eedical Library. John 
Warren was President o:f the Humane Society of the Commonwealth 
of :Massachusetts, a position which I hold at the present time. 
Foryunatel.y I do not .have to make any . discourses as was the c ootom 
of Presidents in the olden time. 

With kind regards to Lady Osler, 
Always sincerely yours, 

J. COLLINS WARREN. 


